
＜Request for your donation for the Grace House ministry＞ 

 

Thank you for thinking to support Grace House ministry  

We have not asked for donation so far from starting this ministry 

because GH ministry stands on the base of BAM (business as 

mission). As we have been offered by some of our supporters who 

themselves may have been affected by COVID-19 too to make 

donations for our ministry, we would like to extend this possibility 

widely to more people by providing the necessary information as 

below. 

We are sorry to do this way by knowing everyone is similarly in a 

hard situation. Your donations will be highly appreciated.  

 

＜your remittance to＞ 

Mitsubishi UFJ Bank(0005) Yanagibashi Branch(224) 

Account Number:  0279557 

Account holder :  GRACE CORPORATION 

 

※Grace House stands of the base of BAM and is managed by Grace 

Corporation ministry department. 

 ※After your remittance please send your message to : info@grace-house.com 

by providing us with a name to whom our receipt is to be addressed. 

 

Thank you for your great support and prayer. 

 

22nd April 2020 

Grace House President Ken Ishibashi 

TEL: 052-265-5533 info@grace-house.com 
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